
THE HEARTH AT GREENPOINT 

150 OLD LIVERPOOL ROAD 

LIVERPOOL, NY 13088 

Please check your weekly and daily Activity Schedules for  

the most up-to-date Holiday festivities,  

including tree decorating by floor on  

November 27th and November 28th and LOTS more! 

 

Greenpoint’s Annual  

Resident Holiday Party 

will take place on 

Thursday, December 7th at 5:30pm 

 

Beth will be in the Front Lobby on November 

30th and December 1st to take reservations.  

Reservations for the Community Room will be  

made on a first come, first serve basis  

as seats are limited. Open seating and  

additional reservations will be  

available for the Dining Room. 

TAKE A PEEK  

INSIDE 
 

PAULA’S LETTER 

REMINDERS 

BIRTHDAYS 

NEW NEIGHBORS 

RESIDENT SPOTLIGHT 

                        Out and About 

11/3                    11 Limone Restaurant           1:00PM  

11/10                  Country Ride                       12:30PM 

11/17                  Old Navy & Target             11:00AM 

11/24                  Country Ride                        1:00PM 

                               Lunch Bunch  

11/4                    Tully’s                                 12:30PM 

11/11                  Bull and Bear                      12:30PM                   

11/18                  Palladino's                           12:30PM 

11/25                  Gardenview Diner               12:30PM 

                           Shopping  

11/4                    Walmart                                9:30AM 

11/11                  Target                                    9:30AM 

11/18                  Dollar Tree                           9:30AM 

11/25                  Hobby Lobby                        9:30AM 

Mondays            Nichol’s                                9:00AM 

Fridays               Wegman’s                             9:30AM 

Please sign up for all outings at the front desk for additional        

details , please ask the Activities team.  

November  
 The Hearth At Greenpoint  

2023 



Dear Residents, Families and Friends: 
 
Happy Fall!  The colors this year have been so beautiful, I hope you have been able to get out 
on a country ride to see how pretty the leaves have been.   
 
On Thanksgiving, November 23rd, I hope you will join us for our Annual Thanksgiving Dinner 
from 11:30 – 2:00.  We will be serving a wonderful meal – turkey with all the trimmings and 
of course pumpkin pie (in addition to other pie choices)!   I hope you will join your Green-
point friends and neighbors to celebrate this holiday and eat a fantastic meal created by Chef 
Ray and his talented team!  If you choose to spend the holiday with family or friends outside 
of Greenpoint, I wish you a happy, safe, and fun-filled Thanksgiving!  
 
Here are a few reminders about our Greenpoint community: 

Residents should put their trash outside their apartment door no earlier than 7PM each 
evening.  Staff will come around during the night to remove it.  Please do not put your 
trash out earlier than 7PM. 

Recycling – please put your blue bins with any recycling items outside your door, after 
7PM on Sunday, Tuesday, and Thursday.  Staff will come around and take your recy-
cling.  Please do not put any trash in the blue bins – they are for recycling only.  

Please remember to sign out at the Front Desk if you are going to be leaving the Green-
point community.  You may always call the Desk if you are leaving and don’t want to 
come sign yourself out.   

Please refrain from using your cell phone in the dining room.  This is disturbing to other 
residents who are trying to enjoy their meal.   

 
We are entering the COVID/Flu/RSV season again.  To keep you healthy and help prevent the 
spread of illness: 

Wash your hands regularly and sufficiently (sing the Happy Birthday song twice! That is 

how long it should take you to wash your hands).  Please use hand sanitizer often – we 
have wall hand sanitizer dispensers throughout the community as well as spray bottles 
of hand sanitizer in the front lobby.   

Please notify us immediately if you are feeling ill and stay in your apartment so you can 
avoid spreading illness to others.   

Additionally, please remember to lock your apartment door when you leave, keep your be-
longings and valuables in a safe, secure place and let us know if we can be of any assistance in 
helping you to secure your valuables.   

As always, I look forward to working with the staff and residents to make Greenpoint an even 
more wonderful place to live! 
 
 
Warm Regards,  
 
Paula Cerio, MS, CDAL 

A Note from our Executive Director… 
MEDICAL DIRECTOR: 

DR. SHARON BRANGMAN 
 

EXECUTIVE   

DIRECTOR: 

PAULA CERIO 
 

ASSOCIATE EXECUTIVE  

DIRECTOR: 

ASHLEIGH DOYLE 
 

WELLNESS DIRECTOR: 

ASHLEY AUTRY 

CARE LEADERS: 

STEPHANIE HESSLER 

LINDA DULLEN 

KRISTIN ROBERTS 

 

WELLNESS ADMIN. 
ASST.  

NICOLE REEVES   
 

FOOD AND BEVERAGE  

DIRECTOR: 

RAY SZYMANOSKI 
 

LIVE MORE DIRECTOR: 

BETH MOSHER-KLEBS 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL  

SERVICES  

DIRECTOR: 

ED HATCH 

SENIOR LIFE ADVISOR: 

ALLISON CASE 

SKIP COLLINS 

 

 

Please join us on  

Friday, November 10th at 10:30am 

in the Community Room 

for a ceremony honoring our all of  

Greenpoint’s wonderful Veterans.  

Staff Birthdays  
11/17 Monica Yamoah 

11/19 Doris Aksterowicz 

11/29 Joan Neijstrom 

Employee  
Recognition 

Please help us recognize staff that go above and  

beyond  by completing a “FISH! Award” nomination 
form for staff members that you feel provide you with 

exceptional customer service and care. Nomination 
forms are located in the front lobby.  



President  

 Ruth Morris  

Vice President  

Peg Walrich  

Secretary  

Gail Nielsen 
  

Treasurer  

Patricia Kaserman  

Board of Directors  

Gordon Knapp  

Doug Logan  

Doug Nielsen 

Nancy McGowan 

Doug Rosekrans 

Resident Spotlight 

This month, we shine our Resident Spotlight 
on Carol Grim! Carol has been a part of our 
Greenpoint family since June. In just a few 
short months, she has become a fixture in    
activities and a great friend to so many.  

Something that you may not know about   
Carol is that she always has the perfect   

greeting card for any occasion! Carol, you are 
a true gem and we are so glad to know you. 

Next time you see her, say “hello”! 

Carol Grim  

   Welcome Home!  

Alan Renwick  

Betty Chadwick  

Ray Ripple  

Vitas Socker 11/25 

Rosemary Evans 11/27 

Ruth Morris 11/27 

 

Betty Chadwick 11/8 

Nancy Breen 11/17 

John Roland 11/20 

June Morton 11/24 

 

TRANSPORTATION: 

Monday                           1PM-4PM    LIVERPOOL & NORTH AREA  

Tuesday & Wednesday  9AM-4PM    DOWNTOWN EAST, & WEST AREA 

Thursday                         9AM-4PM   LIVERPOOL & NORTH AREA  

PLEASE SCHEDULE TRANSPORTATION AT LEAST 48 HOURS IN ADVANCE. 

                                             AT 315-453-7911 X 265 

 COUNTRY STORE: 

The Country Store, located in the 
Parlor, is open  

Monday– Friday   

1PM-3PM. 

If you are interested in  

volunteering, 

 please see our 

Resident Treasurer, Pat Kaserman! 

News and Reminders 
BEAUTY SALON : 

Open for appointments: Tuesdays, 

Wednesdays, and Fridays. 
 

Chaya is now offering 

 Manicures and Pedicures! 
 

 

Call to make an appointment:  

315-250-2842 

MEAL FLIP:  

Thanksgiving  

Thursday November 23rd  

11:30-2:00  

All Residents will receive a bagged 

lunch delivered to their apartment. 

 

 

RESIDENT ASSOCIATION 

MEETING: 

 

Will be held on  

Thursday, November 16th  

At 2:30  

 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

 


